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August 19, 2014 

JeffDerouen, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

RE: New Talk, Inc. 

Dear Docket Clerk: 

Writer's Email: 
sara@mfosterlaw .com 

RECEIVED 
AUG 21 2014 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Enclosed please find two filings submitted by New Talk, Inc. requesting relinquishment 
of certificates of authority and designation as an ETC. 

Also enclosed is an extra copy of each filing, marked "COPY". Kindly date stamp the 
copy documents and return in the enclosed addressed and stamped envelope so we may 
have confirmation of receipt for our records. 

Please contact me with any questions. 

Kindest Regards, 

c4C#t~ 
Sara Hammond 



JeffDerouen, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

August 14,2014 

-P 0 Box 470458 
Fort Worth, TX 76147 

Phone: 817-703-8430 
Fax: 817-887-1738 

RECEIVED 
AUG 21 2014 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Re: New Talk, Inc. f/k/a Connect Paging, Inc. dba Get A Phone 
Relinquishment of CLEC and Interexchange Services Provider Authority 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 
On behalf of New Talk, Inc., formerly known as Connect Paging, Inc. dba Get A Phone 

("New Talk"), please be advised that New Talk wishes to relinquish its authority to provide 
telecommunications services in the State of Kentucky as a Competitive Local Exchange Carrier 
and an Interexchange (long distance) provider. 

New Talk is authorized to provide local exchange and interexchange services in the State 
of Kentucky under utility IDs 5054630 and 22205463, respectively. New Talk respectfully 
requests that the Commission cancel this authority, effective immediately. New Talk also 
requests the withdrawal of its tariff(s) applicable to local exchange and interexchange services 
within the state ofKentucky on the same date. 

New Talk presently has no telecommunications services customers in Kentucky; 
accordingly, there are no customers upon whom notice of cessation of service may be served. 
Furthermore, New Talk is current with all reports and other filings required by the Commission. 

For the Commission's convenience, an original and three (3) copies of this notice are 
enclosed. An extra copy of this letter is also enclosed. Please date-stamp this "file/stamp" copy 
and return it in the enclosed self addressed, stamped envelope. 

To the extent you have any questions concerning this notice, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at Brian.Young@ystas.com or 817-703-8430. 

Respectfi.1Ily submitted, 

~ 
Vice President, New Talk, Inc. 
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